
CHANGES TO SERVICES 
GLASGOW QUEEN STREET TUNNEL CLOSURE 

From 20 March 2016 – Re-opening 8 August 2016
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Inverness – Glasgow Queen Street trains will be diverted to Glasgow 
Central. 

Services may be retimed and will take between 20 – 40 minutes longer. 

If you’re travelling north of Stirling (ie Perth - Inverness) your journey 
shouldn’t be affected except for minor timetable alterations. 

Please check your own journey before travelling via the ScotRail app or 
our website:  

scotrail.co.uk/#buytickets
Tip: Select a date between 20 March and 7 August.


